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June 16, 2010 —
CITY GLERK'S OFFICE

SOMERVILLE, MA

To theﬁ Board of Alderman:

- The Gay Straight Alliance of 2009-2010 would like to thank the city for
supporting Sonja B. Darai and Raffi Freedman-Gurspan. These two amazing individuals
‘have been éxﬁemely helpful in many ways. They have supplied us with materals, helped
us form connections With our elected officials, pointed out various local programs and
activities that we were able to attend, gave their time as friends and chaperones, and
helped us brainstorm fundraising ideas. Most of all, these two people understand the . -
particular needs of the GLBT community, and it means the Wbrld to us that they are ‘
represented officially within the city. They have truly made a difference in all of our lives
and in our club as a whole. We hope that you all will consider the importance of positions

like these each year as you consider our community’s priorities.

Sincerely,

The S.H.S. Gay Straight Alliance
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